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Response to Trolley Stop Request

From: "Lorena Parker" <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
To: cspnclive@gmail.com

Date: May 22, 2018 12:30:54 PM

Doug.

In response to your letter dated May 14, 2018 and received today, it it not possible to add a trolley stop for the
following reasons:

1) The proposed trolley stop location is outside of our boundaries. Both state law and our contract with the City of LA
prohibit us from providing services outside our boundaries. To clarify, we are a property based organization, funded by
the property owners and must provide these special benefits to those who pay.

2) Each stop we add to the route adds time to the overall route. This summer we have added a stop at the SS Lane
Victory. This added more time to the route so we will be monitoring this new stop during the summer months.

Thank you for your interest in our trolley. For your convenience, you can following the trolley at sptrolley.com.
Kind regards,

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance

San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District

390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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